
 
 

Crime Informational – Larceny 

 

       On September 15, 2019 at approximately 12:28 PM in front of 2828 Broadway (West 110 St & Broadway) an affiliate 

was approached by the two unknown individuals in the photos below. The individuals asked if they could borrow money 

to buy baby food and other items. The affiliate gave them $3000 dollars and was told that they would pay him back on 

September 20, 2019. After no payment was made, the affiliate did call the phone number given to him by one of the 

individuals, which was a non-working number. If the identity of the individuals is known or if seen, please call 911 and 

Public Safety at 212 854-5555. 
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